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Build Character, Build Success 

June’s Character Theme – Perseverance 

 

Welcome to the Eye on LPCI, our weekly newsletter published every Friday.  

 

Monday, June 6, 2016                                       Volume 8, Issue #37 

Monday, June 6 

Day 4 

Summatives (Until June 6, 2016) 

Moratorium 

Athletic Banquet 

Tuesday, June 7 

Day 1 

Graduation Breakfast – Cafeteria – 7:45 am  

Year Book Distribution – Home Form Classrooms – 9:20 am  

Moratorium        

Wednesday, June 8 

Day 2 
REGULAR DAY SCHEDULE  

Period 1 STARTS AT 8:50 am  
Moratorium      

Thursday, June 9 

Day 3 

 

Friday, June 10 

Day 4 

EQAO (AM) 

Tutorials (PM) 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

 

 

 

 
 

June 13-24  –  Exams   

 

June 23       –  New Buddy Training – Library – 8:30 am – 12:00 pm 

        Prom – Le Palais Royale – Doors open at 6:30 pm 

 

June 27       –  Exam Review – 9:00 am – 11:00 am 

 

June 29       –  Commencement – Auditorium  – 1:00 pm  

 

June 30       –  Report Card Distribution – 1:00 pm- 2:00 pm 

                              

July 15        –  School Office Closes  

 

 

 
 

 “All our dreams can come true if we have the  

courage to pursue them.” 

-Walt Disney  

 

 

 

For specific sports schedules and locations check www.tdsb.on.ca, Students – School Sports. 

 

http://www.tdsb.on.ca/
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CONGRATULATIONS/WELCOME/GOODBYE/THANK YOU 

 

Congratulations from the Science Department:  

The LPCI Science Department is delighted to announce that one of our grade 12 chemistry students has reached 

a very high standing from the University of Waterloo Chemistry Contest. Please see the attachment.  

 

INFORMATION 

 

LPCI attains a SILVER Eco Schools Ranking 
LPCI was recognized last week for its achievements in environmental stewardship and leadership with a 

SILVER EcoSchools ranking.  Led by student leaders in the Green Team, LP has worked hard to improve its 

ranking through a myriad of activities including: water bottle sales, school clean-up, a battery drive and the 

Meatless Monday’s initiative in the cafeteria.  We are confident that this recognition will give our school the 

boost it needs to further environmental education and stewardship. 

 

New Concussion Procedure  

The Concussions Policy P087 was adopted by the TDSB in March 2015.  This was in response to the Ministry 

of Education’s PPM No. 158 which expects all school boards in Ontario to develop and maintain a policy on 

concussions.  The Concussions Policy P087 and Concussions Procedure PR712 were developed with the 

consultation of key stakeholders in the TDSB, as well as the broader community. These procedures include an 

individualized and gradual “return to learning and/or return to physical activity” plan for every student with a 

diagnosed concussion.  The Concussions Policy P087 and accompanying Concussions Operational Procedures 

PR712 address TDSB’s commitment to provide all appropriate supports to prevent and minimize the risk of 

sustained concussions. Information materials are available on the Concussions Internal Website at the following 

link: http://tdsbweb/_site/ViewItem.asp?siteid=38&menuid=43510&pageid=36552 

The Concussions Procedure is available on the internal TDSB website: 

 http://tdsbweb/PPF/Detail.aspx?id=1980 

The External link is: http://www.tdsb.on.ca/AboutUs/Detail.aspx?docId=1980 

 

Mental Health and Well-Being Belongs To Us" - Monthly Newsletter  

We are pleased to provide you with the May edition of the "Mental Health and Well-Being Belongs To Us" 

newsletter. This month’s publication is a “Special Edition – Highlights from Children’s Mental Health Week”. 

We hope Principals will share this with staff and parents by including it in their school newsletters and 

websites. We welcome your ideas, suggestions and submissions. 

 

A Free Summer Camp Opportunity for Entrepreneurs 

Sprout Ideas Camps and Events are offered as a partnership between industry and education, with a goal of 

providing students with an immersive experience to build their social innovation, technology, and design 

thinking skills. Mentors from industry and post-secondary institutions are engaged to support students in idea 

development and prototyping, and each event culminates with presentations and feedback from a panel of 

experts, and a showcase to parents and community members.  Information and registration can be found at: 
http://www.sproutideas.org/camp/ 
 

Junior Achievement Company Program 

Special congratulations to all the LPCI students who were involved in the Junior Achievement Company 

Program sponsored by the Royal Bank.  In this hands-on program, students learned the risks and rewards of 

staring a business and how to build positive relationships with the community.  Please see attachment.  

 

GUIDANCE DEPARTMENT 

 

Graduation Breakfast 

Graduates are invited to attend a celebratory breakfast on Tuesday, June 7, 2016 at 7:45 am, in LPCI’s cafeteria, 

hosted by LPCI’s Administration Team and staff. We ask that grade 12 students pre-register on the sign-up 

https://aw.tdsb.on.ca/Portals/2757/SiteDocuments/2016-New/2016-0530/Concussions%20ProcedurePR712.pdf
http://tdsbweb/_site/ViewItem.asp?siteid=38&menuid=43510&pageid=36552
http://tdsbweb/PPF/Detail.aspx?id=1980
http://www.tdsb.on.ca/AboutUs/Detail.aspx?docId=1980
https://aw.tdsb.on.ca/Portals/2757/SiteDocuments/2016-New/2016-0524/MHWB%20Newsletter%20May%202016.pdf
http://www.sproutideas.org/camp/
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sheet located in the Guidance Office. Please join the Class of 2016 in celebrating the final month of your grade 

12 year by having breakfast together. 

 

Timetable Changes 

Space permitting, students can make changes to their timetable until the last day of classes in June. This year 

that would be Friday, June 10, 2016. 

When students return in the Fall, only timetable changes that meet the following criteria will be made: 

 Straight Drop of a course 

 Students do not have a prerequisite for a course in their timetable 

 Student completed a course on the timetable during the summer 

 A Course is a prerequisite for your post-secondary program of study 

 Student is missing a graduating credit or compulsory credit 

 Students who originally signed up for courses but due to timetabling constraints did not receive three of 

their top 7/8 selections and were therefore placed into all three alternate courses, can request to be 

placed into two of the top selections they originally chose but did not receive, space permitting. 
*If a student has any of their back up choices on their schedule, this is not a conflict. 

*All timetable changes for grade 12 students end one week after the Fall University Fair. 

 

University Acceptances 

An important reminder to graduating Grade 12 students, that offers of admission to universities are conditional. 

It is critical that you read the conditions of your offer(s) and meet these conditions by the end of the school year. 

Students who do not meet their conditions will have their offers revoked.  

 

Registration for E-Learning Courses 

Registration for E-Learning Day School courses for Semester 1 and 2 will start on Monday, May 31, 2016.  

Registration for Semester 1 closing date is: Friday, September 2, 2016. 

Registration for Semester 2 closing date is: Wednesday, November 30, 2016. 

 Registration for E-Learning Day School is done on a first come first served basis.  

 Guidance counselors can approve or deny applications through E-Registration. 

 The number of seats is limited.  

 E-Learning Day School Courses are only for active TDSB students.  

 Students are allowed to take ONE course with E-Learning Day School.  

 To apply, students should login to the E-Registration using their TDSB student number and TDSB 

computer network password.  

 More info on how to register is available at the following link:  

http://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/elearning/e-LearningDaySchool/Registration.aspx 

 Check the following website for list of available courses: 

http://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/elearning/e-LearningDaySchool/Courses.aspx 

 

    

REMINDERS 

 

Moratorium 

Please note that the Moratorium will commence Monday, June 6, 2016 to Friday, June 9, 2016.  

 

Locker Clean-Out 

Please remind your students to start the locker clean out process.  All lockers must be cleaned out by Friday, 

June 10, 2016.  After this date, locks will be removed and lockers will be cleaned out.  

 

EQAO TEST  
The Grade 9 EQAO Math Test will take place on FRIDAY, JUNE 10, 2016 starting at 9:00 am. 

 

http://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/elearning/e-LearningDaySchool/Registration.aspx
http://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/elearning/e-LearningDaySchool/Courses.aspx


 4 

ATTACHMENTS 

 

 Mental Health and Well-Being Belongs To Us" - Monthly Newsletter  

 Chemistry Contest 

 Junior Achievement 

 

 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES AT LPCI  
 

 


